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CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

S E P T E M B E R  
N E W S L E T T E R

                       SERVICE INVOLVEMENT
 

                                          FRENCH

I am learning that missions is all about flexibility. 
This month I was asked to sing a worship song in 
church, something out of my comfort zone, yet 
I am grateful for the opportunities I have been 
given to try new things and to grow.You never 

know what you might be asked to do, 
but opportunities to grow are all around. 

I have been serving in the Capital Church 
 Pastored by Pastor Emmanuel.

Each Sunday I have the opportunity to teach 
the children in SundaySchool.

 It has been wonderful watching 
the children as they come with an excitement 

each week to learn more about Jesus. 
I have had the opportunity to help train and 

Coach other Sunday School teachers. It
has been a blessing watching the Sunday 
School department grow here in Guinea!

 

It has been an honor to work alongside 
some amazing people here. It is so 

beautiful watching people hear 
the word of the Lord and having it

impact their lives. Being able to 
watch the Lord do a work in 

the life’s of the people in 
Guinea has truly been an honor.

Three times a week, the other lovely AIMer Emily
and I meet with Pastor Emmanuel for French

class. Everyday I am learning a little more
and am able to converse with others. We are so

thankful for Pastor Emmanuel’s dedication 
in teaching us. 

I am so incredibly thankful for my opportunity to serve in Guinea. With two months down and one
remaining, I cannot wait to see what the Lord is going to do. Everyday is an opportunity 

to be about Kingdom work. 

Bonjour

 ça va

Merci

Bon Dimanche

 À bientôt

Jésus m’aime


